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Carlton Police Department receives grant for DUII patrols from  

Oregon Impact 
 
 
In November of 2018, Carlton Police Department received a DUII enforcement grant 
from Oregon Impact.   
This grant provides funding for high visibility enforcement which will consist of extra 
time on the streets aggressively seeking out impaired drivers and is meant to deter people 
from driving after they’ve been drinking alcoholic beverages or using controlled 
substances, including marijuana.    
Officer Blair urged citizens to make responsible decisions by driving sober; and if you 
are impaired, to use a designated driver or taxi service. 
Carlton Police Department will deploy officers throughout the month of November 2018 
on these high visibility patrols for the sole purpose of DUII enforcement.     
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